
 
 

TO THE MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT 
GOVT. OF INDIA 

 
Dated : 17/03/2015 

 
 
Thru:-      
      
The Secretary (UD)    
Ministry of Urban Development, 
Nirman Bhawan,  
Maulana Azad Road,  
New Delhi-110011. 
 
E-mail : secyurban@nic.in 
 

 
 
The Additional Secretary(UD)  
Ministry of Urban Development, 
Nirman Bhawan,  
Maulana Azad Road,  
New Delhi-110011. 
 
E-mail :  as_ud_mud@nic.in 
 

 
 
 
SUB   :  COMPETENCE  OF CIVIL ENGINEERS 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

We understand that Unified / Model  Building Bye-laws are currently under revision. As the nodal 

ministry concerning this aspect, we request you to ensure that the Safety of Buildings and the 

Competence of Engineers should not be changed from the National Building Code of India 2005. The 

recommendatory nature of this code should now be changed to mandatory , to ensure its compliance 

in the entire country . 

 

Name 

Qualifications 

Organization 

Email  Phones 

Address 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sign 

 


